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 July 6th – July 10th    Olympics 
Hello and welcome to the 2015 Summer of Menlo Madness Summer Camp!  We 

are delighted to meet your child and to have him/her as a camper this summer!  

This newsletter will serve to inform you and your child about the upcoming 

events for the week.  Please be sure to send your child to camp with a lunch, 

drink, and the suggested items for that day.  We are looking forward to five full 

days packed with the best summertime activities!  

 THURSDAY                                         

Today we’ll start the day with an intense 
game of capture the flag then get creative 
in the camp room by designing our own 
sports jerseys and caps. BRING: Lunch and a 
drink. 

FRIDAY 
We’ll start the day off with the Menlo 
Madness Olympic games and then take a 
dip into the Burgess Pool to cool off. 
Camper certificates will be distributed so 
parents are welcome to join us at the end 
of the day!  BRING: Don’t forget swimsuit, 
towel, sunscreen and lunch.   

   meet the staffmeet the staffmeet the staff   

FAST FORWARD: Next week it’s Water Week!   

Space is still available so don't miss out and sign up! 

Want to stay in touch with the madness? Check out 

menloparksummercamp.blogspot.com 
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MONDAY                                                 

Welcome to camp! Today we’ll do some ice 
breakers, review camp rules, play some out-
door games and start practicing for the big 
Olympic Games! BRING: Lunch and a drink. 

TUESDAY                                                          

Today we’ll challenge ourselves by trying 
some new sports like Ultimate Frisbee! Then 
get ready to chill out with some ice cold 
smoothies.  BRING: Lunch and a drink.                                                                                                        

WEDNESDAY                                                 

Today we’ll get a chance to experience the 
big leagues when we tour the San Jose 
Earthquakes stadium! BRING: Lunch and a 
drink. If you are a returning camper please 
wear your yellow shirt, otherwise camper 
shirts will be passed out today. 


